
 

 

Greetings Palm Beach Branch members, 
I hope everyone is off to a happy new year! 
We have kicked 2017 off with a ton of great
events and look forward to many more. I
would like to thank all of you who donated
food for our canned food drive. S ome other 
highlights include Bonnie McLeod and
Edward Kent’s excellent presentations at
our December and January lunch meetings.
The EWRI chairs also held a great meeting
with Matahel Ansar as the speaker at
SFWMD. 
 
I recently attended the ASCE Florida
Section quarterly board meeting on behalf
of the branch with Marline Daceus at FAU.
It was a great opportunity to network with
the student chapters and other branches.
FAU is still in need of judges for the
upcoming Southeast Student Conference
March 16-18. If you are interested in helping
out, please reach out to Jorge Jaramillo or
Richard Gallant. We look forward to holding
a joint monthly meeting with FAU and the
Broward ASCE branch in April at FAU. 
 
Engineering Family Fun Day (EF2D) was a
great event this year that many members
and their families attended, as well as
volunteered for. I also appreciated the
volunteers who helped out at the annual
MathCounts competition. The legislative
breakfast was a great event with several
legislators and lots of great discussion of 
current issues. Thank you to Susan
Coughanour, Todd McLeod and Brent
Whitfield for putting the great event together
and all of the sponsors who made the event
possible and free to attend! 
 
I am thankful to all of you who donated
money to FAU and helped us match funds
of $3,000 to help them host the Southeast
Student Conference.  
 
I am looking forward to the upcoming E-
Week banquet where we have joined FES,

The Engineers Council and Business 
Development Board of Palm Beach. It is 
also around the time that the Dream Big
Film premiers (February 17). We have put 
together a day for you and your family to 
watch the IMAX film at the Museum of 
Discovery & Science in Fort Lauderdale on 
March 11th. There are also volunteer
opportunities at the museum to help run 
engineering activities. See later in the 
newsletter for more information. 
 
I hope you will register for the upcoming 
Bowlathon to be held at Cine Bowl N Grill 
on March 4th. This is one of our biggest
fundraisers that makes our scholarship and 
support of FAU ASCE possible. Also, save 
the date for Engineers in Government Night 
on April 6th at the Lake Worth Casino. We
look forward to celebrating our 65th

anniversary at the event! 
 
Thank you and please feel free to contact 
me at any time with questions, ideas or 
general feedback. I want for all of you to get 
what you want out of your membership and 
the branch. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Julie Parham, P.E. 
President, ASCE Palm Beach Branch 
jparham@lakeworth.org 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Dates to 
Remember: 
 Feb. 23                   

E-Week Banquet 

 March 4              
Bowlathon 

 March 11              
Dream Big Family 
Branch event 

 March. 14 
ASCE Palm Beach 
Branch Monthly 
Lunch Mtg. 

 March 16-18              
Southeast Student 
Conference & Job 
Fair @ FAU 

 

Advertising Opportunities 

Renew your Newsletter & Website 
Sponsorship: $75 for 9 months 

Includes website & 3 newsletters to 
over 700 professionals 

 
Job Posting Opportunities 

Newsletter & Website Sponsorship: 
$50 per listing - runs for 6 months 
Includes website & 2 newsletters to 

over 700 professionals 
 

~See attached forms~ 
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WHEN: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 from 12:00 -1:00 P.M. 
 

SPEAKER: Ralph Verrastro, P.E. – Bridging Solutions 
 

TOPIC: A Bridge By Others?  
 

The presentation will focus on best practices approach to managing the coordination process for 
the design and construction of a bridge on a land development project. It also provides an 
overview of the numerous bridge products available in today’s bridge market and the governing 
design specifications. The design of a bridge on a land development project can be a “deal 
breaker” if the most economical solution is not determined. The attendees of this common sense 
course will gain knowledge to be better prepared to design and manage their way to the most 
cost effective bridge project. 

 

PDH: Pending Approval 

WHERE: Vista Center – 2300 N. Jog Road, West Palm Beach, FL 33411 (Room 1E-58) 
 

LUNCH COST: Pay at meeting: $10 cash/check or $10 by credit card.  

Pay using on-line registration at http://branches.asce.org/palmbeach  
: 

Please make your reservation prior to 9:30am on the day of the meeting.  Contact Vijay Mishra at 
561-682-2810 if you need assistance. 

 

Upcoming Monthly Meeting 
 

PDH Certificates Available on New Website 

Please use the link below to access your PDH certificates for the ASCE Palm 
Beach Branch lunch meetings you attended since 2015 where a PDH was offered 
and you provided proof of your attendance by signing the attendance sheet.  
 

http://branches.asce.org/palmbeach/resources 
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2017 Scholarship Announcement 
 

We are offering a $1,000 scholarship for the academic year of 2017-2018. The 

intent is to award the scholarship to a graduating high school senior or a college 

undergraduate civil engineering student. The main criteria for the scholarship is that 

the student must be a resident of, attended high school in or currently attend an 

ABET-accredited university in Palm Beach County, Florida, and must be registered 

or will be in the following semester (either summer or fall) as a full-time student 

majoring in Civil Engineering, or related engineering field. 

 

Applications are due by March 17, 2017 and the award presentation will take place 

at the ASCE Palm Beach Branch Engineers in Government Night on April 6, 2017 

at the Lake Worth Casino. 

 

Find the application Package at http://branches.asce.org/palmbeach/ 

Please contact Seyed (“Haji”) Hajimirzaie at (561) 682-6430 Should you have any questions or 
require additional information 
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Register at E-Week 
 
The banquet is now offering tickets to ASCE members for $75/pp. To book these tickets with a ASCE or a 
FES membership, the parties purchasing the tickets must directly contact: Sarah Marcadis or Tim Tracy, 
Business Development Board of PBC at 561-835-1008 (Main line), 561-651-4117 (Direct line) or by email  
at  ttracy@bdb.org 

 

ENGINEERING WEEK BANQUET 
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

WHO: Engineers & Future Engineers 
 
WHAT: Help facilitate Dream Big themed activity booths at the Museum (choose preference of  

  mapping with lasers, squishy circuits, windy city tower, earthquake resistant structures,  
  rollercoasters, build a bridge, zip lines). Free admittance to the Museum! 
 

WHEN: February 18, 19, 20 and April 22, 23 from 11:30 AM – 4:30 PM 
 
WHERE: Museum of Discovery & Science, 401 SW 2nd St, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 
 
WHY: To engage children and teach them about engineering! 
 
CONTACT: Julie Parham jparham@lakeworth.org if you’d like to volunteer and what day & activity  

SECME OLYMPIADS 
 
The Palm Beach County SECME Olympiad season is upon us! 
 
Elementary SECME Olympiad    Secondary SECME Olympiad 
Saturday, February 25, 2017    Saturday, April 1, 2017 
 
Both events will be held at Santaluces Community High School (6880 Lawrence Road, Lantana, FL) from 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm. Both events depend upon our volunteers to provide these opportunities for our 
students and truly appreciate your support.  Please consider signing up to volunteer here.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to a member of the 
PBC SECME leadership team: 
 
Brittany Kiser, District SECME Coordinator             brittany.kiser@palmbeachschools.org 
Tom Salinksy, District SECME Co-Coordinator        thomas.salinsky@palmbeachschools.org 
Joe Holcombe, District SECME Program Director   joseph.holcombe@palmbeachschools.org  
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BOWL-A-THON 
 
The ASCE Palm Beach Branch annual scholarship Bowl-A-Thon is taking place this coming March 
4, 2017 from 11:30 AM to 3:30 PM at the Cine Bowl and Grille located at 14775 Lyons Road, 
Delray Beach, FL 33446. This event is held annually to raise money for FAU’s Concrete Canoe 
Team and to sponsor other community events. Come show your skills, hit some strikes, laugh and 
have an exhilarating time with co-workers and colleagues. Prices are listed below, see you there! 
 

For Questions: Contact Paula Fonseca/Teresa 561Chapman @ -746-8333 

For details visit: http://branches.asce.org/palmbeach/2017-annual-scholarship-bowl-thon 
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ASCE Southeast Student Conference 
 
The ASCE Southeast Student Conference is coming to Boca Raton in 2017!  Judges are needed for the 
events! 
 
Every year over 1,000 students from more than 20 universities participate in civil engineering related 
competitions at the ASCE Southeast Student Conference.  The conference consists of 2 major 
competitions, the Steel Bridge Competition and Concrete Canoe Competition, along with 16 smaller 
engineering competitions. The conference will be hosted by FAU at the FAU Boca Raton campus from 
March 16-18, 2017. 
 
An event this big needs help from the local engineering community.  As a commitment of our support, 
the ASCE Palm Beach Branch is proud to have matched $3,000 in donations from our membership 
and local businesses. Special thanks go to all who participated in the pledge. You can further support 
the event by sponsoring and participating in the Job Fair at the 2017 ASCE Southeast Student 
Conference.    
 
Donate here: https://fauf.fau.edu/ASCEJobFair 

Questions: Contact Digna Mejia at dmejia1@fau.edu  

For details about the conference go to http://public.eng.fau.edu/design/asce2017/index.html
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Food Drive 
 
With help and support of our ASCE Palm Beach 
Branch membership we donated 283 lb. of food to 
Palm Beach County Food Bank in December 2016. 
Thanks to everyone who participated in this great 
cause. 

LEGISLATIVE BREAKFAST 

Over 200 planners, lawyers and engineers from 
Palm Beach County were treated to a discussion 
about the upcoming 2017 Legislative Session in 
Tallahassee with four of our local elected 
officials.  In attendance were two State 
Representatives: Erin Grall and Rick Roth and 
two State Senators: Jeff Clemens and Bobby 
Powell. Both Representatives Grall and Roth 
were preparing to serve their first term in the 
House.  Senator Powell was preparing for his 
first term in the Senate after two terms in the 
House, and Senator Clemens was preparing for 
his second term in the Senate.  

Topics discussed included CCNA, which Senator Clemens described as a good policy that does not 
need changing.  Representative Roth noted that in his experience qualified professionals are 
important for any effort, but that he was open to policies that increased competitiveness.  Other 
topics included infrastructure funding, Senator Negron’s proposal for a large scale environmental 
land purchase, and municipal annexation rules.  A hot topic turned out to be policies to improve 
voter turnout.  Senators Clemens and Powell argued for approaches to increase voter turnout such 
as electronic registration and automatic registration.  Representative Roth was not as favorable on 
opening opportunities for voting registration, and discussed ideas such as qualifying tests for voter 
registration and requiring registration rights to be renewed on a ten-year cycle. 
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ASCE-EWRI PALM BEACH 
BRANCH 1ST MEETING!!! 

The ASCE-EWRI Palm Beach met for the first time at the 
South Florida Water Management District on January 24, 
2017, where Matahel Ansar, PhD., P.E., Applied Hydraulics 

Section Administrator at SFWMD presented on the Applications 
of Computational Fluid Dynamics (CFD) at the SFWMD. 

 

EWRI Chairs: Brent Whitfield, 
Haji Hajimizraie, Tzufit Boyle, 
Vijay Mishra 

ASCE MULTI-REGION LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE (MRLC) 
 
Raymond Sciortino and Marlena Trier as representatives of the Palm Beach Branch, attended the annual 
ASCE Multi-Region Leadership Conference in Newark, New Jersey on January 20th and 21st. 
Representatives from Regions 1, 2, 4 and 5, which includes branches and sections in Florida, Georgia, South 
Carolina, North Carolina, Virginia, West Virginia, Pennsylvania, Maryland, DC, New Jersey, New York, 
Louisiana, Alabama, Tennessee, Mississippi, Arkansas, Kentucky, and Indiana attended the conference to 
network and learn from each other how to improve and grow each branch, as well as learn about all of the 
resources available from ASCE national. Raymond and Marlena learned about how other sections 
communicate the results of the ASCE Report Card to legislators and the public, manage their websites, 
recruit younger members as well as engage with and help student members with their chapters.  Additional 
discussions included the challenge of transitioning student members to become professional members after 
graduation, the need for more members to become “Key Contacts” so ASCE can communicate more 
effectively with lawmakers, the need to improve the educational requirements for the profession (i.e. ASCE’s 
Raise the Bar initiative) as well as the Dream Big I-MAX movie which premiers this month.  At the end of the 
conference, Raymond had a chance to talk with Kristina Swallow, ASCE National President-Elect 2017, who 
will be our guest speaker at EIGN this year. 
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MATHCOUNTS 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASCE members from Palm Beach Branch 

joined members of the Society of Women 

Engineers (SWE) on January 21 at Dreher 

Park for the annual EF2D where Palm Beach 

County students enjoyed a fun learning 

experience with local engineers. To name a 

few, newspaper tables, ice cream making, 

coloring robot and gummy domes were all 

activities that incited excitement about in 

engineering amongst the young souls.  

 
On Saturday February 4th, 2017, members of ASCE joined forces with FES as they volunteered at 

Gulstream High School for the 2017 Palm Beach County MathCounts Competition. MathCounts is 

nationwide enrichment, club and competition program geared toward middle school math students.

 

 

ENGINEERING FAMILY FUN DAY (EF2D) 
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ASCE Palm Beach Branch is on Facebook!  
Click here to check it out and friend the page to keep updated. 
The page features info about upcoming events, photos from past events, job postings, and a 
means of connecting online. If you have ideas or things to post please contact Thomas Montano 
(Tmontano@teamgfa.com). 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
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Job Title  Roadway Engineer 
 
Location  Kimley-Horn and Associates – West Palm Beach, FL 
 
Description  Kimley-Horn is looking for a Roadway Engineer for our transportation practice in our West  

Palm Beach office.  The candidate will develop concepts, preliminary engineering and final 
design for projects including, but not limited to, lighting projects for roadways in south Florida. 

 
Kimley-Horn is one of the nation’s most comprehensive and best respected engineering and 
land planning firms. With over 2,500 employees in more than 70 offices across the country, 
we offer full services in a wide range of disciplines. We were recently ranked #7 of 
FORTUNE’S “100 Best Companies to Work for in America” and #1 in Civil Engineering 
News “Best Civil Engineering Companies to Work For.”  

 
Requirements:  

• Bachelor’s Degree in Civil Engineering 
• Professional Engineer 
• 6+ years of experience with roadway design 
• Ability to effectively communicate with internal and external partners including clients, sub  
  consultants, and utility companies 
• Experience preparing final design plans, specifications and construction cost estimates 
• Good problem solving and technical writing skills 
• Proficiency with Microstation drafting and design 
• Proficiency with Microsoft Word and Excel 
• Scope and fee preparation experience 
• Leadership skills, management experience (project and team) 
 

Interested yet? If so, go to Requisition # 16-0110 and don’t forget to stop at http://www.kimley-horn.com/ to 
learn about Kimley-Horn and Associates Culture and Philosophy. 
  

JOB POSTING 
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The South Florida Water Management District (SFWMD) is hiring engineers to play an important role in 
preserving and restoring Florida’s vital natural environment that extends from Central Florida's Upper Chain 
of Lakes through the Kissimmee River and Lake Okeechobee and south to the Florida Keys. 

The SFWMD is currently recruiting for the positions listed below. 

 Senior Mechanical Engineer – Job Reference 1734BR 
 Engineer Supervisor – Job Reference 1768BR 
 Senior Engineer – Job Reference 1773BR 
 Electrical Engineer – Job Reference 1785BR 
 Senior Engineer – Job Reference 1790BR 
 Lead Engineer – Job Reference 1794BR 
 Senior Engineer – Job Reference 1797BR 
 Staff Engineer – Job Reference 1798BR 
 Engineering Specialist 4 – Job Reference 1808BR 

Please visit www.sfwmd.gov\careers for more information on these employment opportunities and to apply.  
Working with us is about managing the water resources of this rare environment. Our working environment 
is about providing a smooth workflow for our employees, with challenging projects, benefits that provide 
balance and opportunities for professional development. 

Employment Guidelines 
Typically has a Bachelor's Degree, (Master's Degree preferred), from an ABET/EAC accredited program 
and 6+ years of experience that demonstrates measurable career progression and increased 
responsibilities  

 

 
 
 
 
 

JOB POSTINGS 
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SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR 2017 SPONSORS 
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Vi it th W b t

2016-2017 
Committee Chairs Continued 

 
 

2016-2017 
Florida Section Officers 

2016-2017 
Branch Officers 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 

PRESIDENT 
Julie Parham, P.E. 

P: 561-586-1798 
jparham@LakeWorth.org 

 
VICE PRESIDENT 

Raymond Sciortino, P.E. 
P: 561-799-3855 

raymond.sciortino@jacobs.com 
 

TREASURER 
Vijay Mishra, P.E. 
P: 561-682-2810 

vimishra@sfwmd.gov 
 

SECRETARY 
Marline Dacéus, E.I. 

P: 561-840-0264 
marline.daceus@kimley-horn.com 

 
PAST PRESIDENT 
Brent Whitfield, P.E. 
P: 561-746-6900x1160 

bwhitfield@chenmoore.com 
 
 
 

2016-2017 
Committee Chairs 

 
 

SCHOLARSHIP 

PROGRAM CHAIR 
Seyed Haji, Ph.D., E.I. 

P: 561-682-6430 
shajimir@sfwmd.gov 

 
FAU STUDENT ADVISOR 

Jorge Jaramillo, P.E. 
P: 561-682-2551 

jjaramil@sfwmd.gov 

 
 

FAU STUDENT 

ADVISOR 
Richard Gallant 

rgallant@pbcwater.org 

COMMUNITY 

OUTREACH 
James Barton, P.E. 

P: 954-914-8488 
jbarton@fltechinc.com 

 
Paula Fonseca, P.E. 

P: 561-281-4480 
pfonseca@chenmoore.com 

 
Teresa Chapman, E.I. 
P: 561-746-6900x1104 

tchapman@chenmoore.com 
 

K-12 OUTREACH 
Cristina Chiera 
P: 561-922-1087 

cchiera@geosyntec.com 
 

Fenson Masse 
FMasse@pbcgov.org 

 
Daniela Alvarez 

Daniela.alvarez@jacobs.com 
 

YOUNG MEMBERS 
Marlena Trier 

P: 561-799-3855 
marlena.trier@jacobs.com 

PRESIDENT 
Chris Rader, P.E. 

crader@altamonte.org 
 

PRESIDENT-ELECT 
Robert Jackson, P.E. 

robert.jackson@rsandh.com 
 

SECRETARY/TREASURER

Sarah Matin, P.E. 
sarah.matin@cemex.com 

 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Jose Acosta, P.E. 

jacosta@chenmoore.com 
 

DISTRICT I 
VICE PRESIDENT 

Marta Alonso, P.E. 
malonso@hazenandsawyer.com 

 

REGION 5 
GOVERNORS 

Steven Goldstein, P.E. 
steven-goldstein@att.net 

 
Jeff Earhart, P.E. 

jeff.earhart@cpwgengineering.com 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Visit the Florida Section at: 

www.fla-asce.org 

 
 

Please verify/update your mailing/email information with ASCE National Headquarters  
at 1-800-548-2723 (ASCE) or http://www.asce.org/membership 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA CHAIR

Thomas Montano 
P: 772-924-3575 

Tmontano@teamgfa.com 
 

WEBMASTER 
Thomas Montano 
P: 772-924-3575 

Tmontano@teamgfa.com 

 
FAU ASCE STUDENT

CHAPTER PRESIDENT

Rick Joseph 
rjosep10@fau.edu 

 

FAU FACULTY 

ADVISOR 
Dr. Frederick Bloetsher 

fbloetsc@fau.edu 
 

Palm Beach Branch 
P.O. Box 20456 
West Palm Beach, FL 33416 



ASCE NEWSLETTER ADVERTISEMENT 
2016 - 2017 

PALM BEACH COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 

SPONSORSHIP & ADVERTISEMENT 
FACT SHEET / INVOICE 

 
 

CIRCULATION Approximately 700+ members of the Palm Beach Branch ASCE Email List 
 
FREQUENCY 4 newsletters distributed electronically each quarter (FEB / MAY / AUG / NOV) 

& Advertisement on ASCE Palm Beach Branch website for 12 months  
  
PUBLICATION SIZE 8-1/2 inches x 11 inches 
 
COST   $100 per listing 
 
APPROXIMATE STANDARD UNIT IN INCHES / COST: 
 
 Space Units   Width  Depth  Cost  
 Business Card   2.03 in  1.22 in  $ 100    
 
 
 

 (Please fill out invoice and return with check) 
 

INVOICE 
 

Company Name       Attn.       

Address     City    State   Zip    

Telephone      Email           

Payee:   
 

 

 

Amount Enclosed _______________________ 

 
Send check (Payable to ASCE Palm Beach Branch) and advertisement (email preferred) to: 
 
Marline Dacéus, E.I. 
ASCE Palm Beach Branch Secretary 
1920 Wekiva Way 
West Palm Beach, FL 33411 
Email: Marline.Daceus@kimley-horn.com 
Phone: 561-840-0264 
 



ASCE JOB POSTING 
2016 - 2017 

PALM BEACH COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 

FACT SHEET / INVOICE 
 

 
CIRCULATION Approximately 700+ members of the Palm Beach Branch ASCE Email List 
 
FREQUENCY 2 newsletters distributed electronically each quarter (FEB / MAY / AUG / NOV) 
   & Job posting on ASCE Palm Beach Branch website for 6 months 
  
PUBLICATION SIZE 8-1/2 inches x 11 inches 
 
COST   $50 per listing 
 
 
INFORMATION FOR LISTING: See for reference: http://www.palmbeach-asce.org/listings.asp 
 
Job Title:______________________________________________________________________ 

Location:______________________________________________________________________ 

Description:____________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact:_______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:________________________________________________________________________ 

Email:________________________________________________________________________ 

 
INVOICE 

 
Company Name       Attn.       

Address     City    State   Zip    

Telephone      Email           

Payee:   
 

Amount Enclosed _______________________ 

 
Send check (Payable to ASCE Palm Beach Branch) and job posting (email preferred) to: 
 
Marline Dacéus, E.I. 
ASCE Palm Beach Branch Secretary 
1920 Wekiva Way 
West Palm Beach, FL 33411 
Email: Marline.Daceus@kimley-horn.com 
Phone: 561-840-0264 


